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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: McGuire Nuclear Station Unit 1
Docket No. 50-369

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Reportable Occurrence Report R0-369/82-48 was to have been submitted by July 5,
1982. This 30 day reportable occurrence (per T.S.6.9.1.13) concerns T.S.3.4.5,
"All power operated relief valves (PORVs) and their associated block valves
shall be operable"; and T.S.3.3.3.6, "The accident monitoring instrumentation
channels shown in Table 3.3-10 shall be operable", which were violated on June 5,
1982. At this time, investigation of the incident has not been completed. The
report will be submitted by July 16, 1982.
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/ William O. Parker, Jr.
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cc: Document Control Desk Records Center
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
Washington, D. C. 20555 1820 Water Place

Atlanta, Georgia 30339
Mr. P. R. Bemis
Senior Resident Inspector-NRC
McGuire Nuclear Station
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